
09 April 2023  EASTER SUNDAY 

Dear Parents, Teachers and Boys, 

It has been a while since I last wrote to you. A very Happy and 

Blessed Easter to each one of you and your near and dear ones.  

The past month or so has been very hectic for all of us in school. The 

results were there for all to see. Thank you to all our Teachers, Boys and 

Parents for working together to put up a wonderful display of Drills and 

Sports. Parents and Teachers, you were truly patient and remarkable. I 

want to thank our three wonderful Coordinators, Mrs. Kabir, Sir Satpal 

and Mrs. Ashkenazy for their extraordinary dedication, commitment and 

competency in handling the entire Sports and Drill programme. The two 

Teachers, Sir Kamal Roy and Sir Edmund Kharkongar along with all our 

gents teachers, slogged every afternoon and during the day to ensure that 

our boys performed 

with class and 

precision. The windy 

conditions accompanied 

by dust, definitely 

played havoc.  

Our Teachers 

too braved the dust, 

heat and the erratic 

weather conditions 

that were not so 

conducive to the 

smooth running of the 

sports. Thank you, Teachers, Boys and Parents, for your wonderful 

commitment, patience and understanding. You deserve a big 

Congratulations too! Enjoy your Easter break. God bless. 

School for all on Tuesday 11th April. We begin with DAY ONE  

Br. Solomon Morris (Principal, St. Edmund’s School) 

 


